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WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY 

INTER-DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM 

Centennial Program 

Ross Stagner, Chairman, Department of Psychology 

Raymond C. Miller, Chairman Centennial Commission 

September 20, 1967 

Our planned contribution to the Centennial Program is scheduled 

for May 10, 1968 (a.m.) I would like to have it listed as a 

Conference on "Applied Psychology in the Year 2000 A. D." The 

principal participants will be: 

B. F. Skinner, Ph.D., Professor of Psychology, Harvard University; 

Gardner Murphy, Ph.D., Director of Research, The Menninger Foundation, 

Topeka, Kansas 
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